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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Wednesday, November 29, 2006 3:47 PM 

'gilbertvandeventer@cox.net'; Kristin Farris Pope 

Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject RE: Stage 1 & 2 Abatement Plan^Al'SBHor the Santa Rita EOL Site 

Dear Mr. Van Deventer and Ms. Pope: 

The NMOCD has reviewed your request for an extension to submit additional information requested by 
the NMOCD regarding the above referenced site. Per our telephone conversation of today, the NMOCD understands 
that an additional 14 days is required for final internal review and formatting. Therefore, the NMOCD hereby approves 
the request for extension for submittal of additional information until Friday, December 15. 2006. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this extension does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility should 
operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD 
approval does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any NMOCD, federal, state, or local 
laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. Also, in the future please send all 
correspondence regarding this case to me. Thank you. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

From: Gilbert Van Deventer [mailto:gilbertvandeventer@cox.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2006 2:29 PM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Cc: Kristin Pope 
Subject: Stage 1 & 2 Abatement Plan (AP-58) for the Santa Rita EOL Site 

We are in the process of finalizing the Stage 1 & 2 Abatement Plan (AP-58) for the Santa Rita EOL Site and need a 14 day 
extension to your requested submission date of November 30th. The plan is already written and we are just working on format 
finishing touches. We will have it submitted no later than December 15th. Do we have your approval of this extension? 

Thanks! 
Gil 

Gilbert J. Van Deventer, PG, REM 
Trident Environmental 
www.trident-environmental.com 
Work/Mobile: 432-638-8740 
Fax: 413-403-9968 
Home: 432-682-0727 

Hi Wayne 

11/29/2006 
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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Thursday, September 28, 2006 2:01 PM 

Carolyn Haynes; Kristin Pope; r@rthicksconsult.com; Gil Van Deventer 

Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 

Subject: Santa Rita EOL Release Site UL A-Section 27-T22S-R37E 

Dear Ms Pope and Mr. Van Deventer: 

OCD is in receipt of the ICP for the above subject site. Since this site has confirmed groundwater impact and 
over one year has transpired, OCD will require ROC to submit an abatement plan pursuant to OCD rule19. In 
order to expedite this process OCD recommends that you submit a combined stage 1 and stage 2. Please 
submit this plan by no later than November 30, 2006. 

This plan has been assigned OCD case # AP-58. All correspondence shall have this number included. 

9/28/2006 


